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Lunchtime Career Talks 

Next week sees the start of this years programme of 
careers talks at St Benedict’s. 

Monday 10th October - Farm Management. St 
Benedict’s will be welcoming Matthew Hawthorne, 
who is the Farm Manager at Euston Estate. Matthew 
will be coming into school to talk to students about 
his role, as well as the wider work conducted on the 
estate such as woodland management, and 
conservation. 

Wednesday 12th October – Robotics Engineering. St 
Benedict’s will be welcoming Karen Walker who 
designs and builds robots for the broadcast industry 
and is coming in to discuss different engineering 
options and choices. She will discuss how exciting 
engineering jobs are the different types of roles 
available to you that maybe you haven’t considered… 

More talks to be announced in next weeks newsletter, 
if any parents would be interested in coming into 
school to talk to students about their professions 
please contact Mr Steward dsteward@st-
benedicts.suffolk.sch.uk  

 

Year 10 PSHE & Citizenship 

This week in their PSHE & Citizenship lessons Year 10 
have been looking at parenting.  Here are some 
examples of good characteristics the students came 
up with. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Cobbold  

Dates for Your Diary  

Year 10 Curriculum Evening— Tuesday 11 October  

Half Term— Monday 24 to Friday 28 October 

Year 8 HPV Vaccination— Monday 7 November  

Odd Socks Day— Monday 14 November  

PD Day—Friday 25 November  

Year 12 Parent’s Evening— Thursday 1 December 

Year 11 into 6th Form Day—Friday 9 November  

Year 11 & 13 Certificate Evening— Wednesday 14 
December  

End of Term Friday 16 December  

 

 

Congratulations 

A massive well done to 
Mrs Senior who 
completed the 26.2 
miles of the London 
Marathon on Sunday. 
She was running to 
raise money for the 
Catholic Children’s 
Society. She looked 
amazing on Monday 
morning and believe it 
or not was in her high 
heels.!!!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Donations can still  be made through: https://

tcslondonmarathon.enthuse.com/pf/imogen-senior-

f643f 

Library News 

We are very excited to put out some new books this 
term!  
The school now has several Football Hero books, 
which can now be checked out!  

 

Stop by the library to take an AR quiz at lunchtime if 
you have finished a book. Also, you can take a quiz at 
home too!  
 
The LRC is open before and after school, and at lunch 
time.  
 
Mr. Walker 

6th Form Open Evening  

Year 11 students please come and join us at our 6th 
form open evening on Tuesday 18 October 2022 
6.30—8.00. (Flyer attached ) 
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